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Dear Parents,

100 Years On: A Concert of Remembrance – Skipton Town Hall – Thursday 25th June
There will be some final short rehearsals on the day in Skipton Town Hall:

Ermysted’s Choir (plus extra singers) – 6:00pm
Combined Orchestra – 6:30pm  

All involved with the concert need to be at Skipton Town Hall no later than 6:20pm on the day.
 

Concert Dress for everyone on this occasion will be – all smart black with smart black shoes. We will not be wearing the blue polo shirts on this occasion. Please remember to bring your instrument (snare drums for percussionists will be provided however), sheet music, drum sticks (for percussionists), plenty of water or other drink.

The concert is due to start at 7:30pm. Tickets are now on sale and available from Skipton Tourist Information Centre 01756 792809. 
Please let either your Ensemble Director or myself know as soon as possible if you are unable to take part.  

Best Wishes
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Pip Jopling – Skipton Music Centre Manager
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